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Dates for your diary

Safer Internet Day

Parents’ Evening

Parents’ Evening

Half Term

Drama Day (all classes)

Class 1 & 2 trip – Quentin Blake

World Book Day

7/2/23

7/2/23

8/2/23

w/c 13/2/23

22/1/23

23/2/23

2/3/23

Our Year 6 participated in the Holocaust 
Memorial Day service of commemoration at St 
Mary’s Church in Saffron Walden last Friday.

As part of the service we were given a talk by 
Baroness Cox, a former Deputy Speaker of the 
House of Lords, who described the work of 
HART [Humanitarian Aid Relief Trust], who 
help support the education of children in war-
torn countries.  

Holocaust Memorial Day

We are sending all our families 
a copy of our Ofsted report 
today. As you will see, I am 
delighted to say that Ashdon
Primary continues to be judged 
a ‘good’ school.

Ofsted

Last Friday marked the end of our school’s 
access to Bug Club. We originally purchased 
this online resource to support reading during 
the pandemic lockdowns, but it has been used 
less by families since then. Please note, all 
children still have access to Mathletics.

Bug Club access

Stars of the Week

The Stars of the Week since the beginning of 
term have been:


